


LS #10 Force Main area: Work hours along the Speedway will be limited to Mon.-Tue., 
7:00 AM - 6:00 PM and Wed.-Fri., 7:00 AM - 2:00 PM. The work along Clover Lane 
and Washington Avenue will not commence until after June 15th , when school is out for 
summer. Traffic lanes may be temporarily closed with flaggers helping to direct traffic 
around the work zones. The largest impact will be the temporary loss of parking as the 
pipes are installed along the streets. 

LS #2 Force Main area: The construction operations for this project should have 
minimal impact on traffic due to the limited size and duration of the project. Traffic lanes 
may be temporarily closed with flaggers helping to direct traffic around the work zones. 

Contact for Questions: 

The District appreciates your understanding and apologizes for any inconvenience this 
may cause. Once the project in your area is scheduled you will receive another notice 
with more information. If you have any questions or concerns or would like an update on 
progress of the work, please feel free to contact Operations/Engineering Manager Rick 
Matthews at rickm@mukilteowwd.org or 425-355-3355. 


